
c) Commander’s Course of Action Update.  
 
The commander may be briefed or intervene periodically to further guide and focus the 
OPG by eliminating or revising options under development or adding new options. The 
OPG may provide a formal or more informal update brief to the Commander to obtain 
guidance for further development of specific COAs. This is particularly important during 
Crisis Response Planning when time may be constrained. 


